



## FLODGE P&C MEETING AGENDA

Meeting 3 – 20 July at 7pm

**\*\* This meeting will be a video conference conducted via Zoom \*\***

RSVP to [mail@fodge.net.au](mailto:mail@fodge.net.au) by Sunday 19 June to receive Zoom meeting details and password.

**\*\* Please download the Zoom app at least 10 minutes before the start of the meeting so you're ready to join as it commences. \*\***

**Acknowledgement of Country (2 minutes, given by George Grose)**

**Welcome and outline of agenda (5 minutes, led by P&C President Anna Lloyd)**

**Topic for discussion: Update from Principal (10 minutes)**

Principal Stephen Reed will provide an update from the school.

**Topic for discussion: Fundraising goals and activities (35 minutes, led by P&C President Anna Lloyd)**

P&C Vice President and Infrastructure Advisor David Sawkins will outline the next stage of playground improvements to be undertaken in 2021, that will be the focus of our fundraising efforts this year (5 minutes).

P&C President Anna Lloyd will then address the fundraising target and the executive's thoughts on the direction we should go to achieve that, and ascertain support for that direction.

**Discussion:**

Questions, suggestions, comments (15 minutes, depending on the number of people attending comments, suggestions and questions to be submitted in writing via the chat function in Zoom; they'll be added to the queue to be addressed by the executive and other meeting attendees as appropriate/required).

**Topic for discussion: Fun run (10 minutes)**

P&C Indigenous coordinator George Grose will provide an update on planning for the fun run (5 minutes).

**Discussion:**

Questions, suggestions, comments (5 minutes, depending on the number of people attending comments, suggestions and questions to be submitted in writing via the chat function in Zoom; they'll be added to the queue to be addressed by the executive and other meeting attendees as appropriate/required).

*Positive Community Building*



**Reports (5 minutes, by exception - ie reports are to be provided in writing ahead of the meeting, and included in minutes, unless prior notification given)**

**Principal** - Stephen Reed (provided verbally earlier in the meeting), **Music Committee** - Emily McKnight, **Learning Support** - Kerri Dawson, **Playground/Garden** - Mic Everett, **Infrastructure** - Dave Sawkins, **Indigenous** - George Grose, **Sustainability** - Garth Stone & Kathryn Michie, **Languages** - Jill Hung, **Events & Fundraising** - Vacant, **Sponsorship** - Justine Ball, **Grants** - Bec Schepers.

**Approvals & budget (5 mins)**

**Forest Lodge P&C Treasurer's Report to 30 June 2020**

<https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oQyHwj1dlx2qe8ybKBAz-mFgk88lwRN/view?usp=sharing>

**Music Committee Treasurer's Report to 30 June 2020**

<https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bU-0jB11Su4ZWFAjxgAQPujHJhqfgJx0/view?usp=sharing>

**Up to \$150 for materials to implement the planned waste audit - Sustainability Committee**

**Other topics for discussion (5 mins)**

**Attendance & apologies**

**Approval of previous minutes**

[Minutes of meeting 2](#), dated 15 June 2020

**Correspondence**

**Any other business**

**Close** Meeting to be closed by approx. 8.15pm. Next meeting is 17 August 2020.

#### UPCOMING EVENTS

Term	Date	Event	Led By	Funds to
4	Sat 24 Oct TBC	Halloween Disco TBC		

*Positive Community Building*



4	Thurs 10 Dec TBC	Fun Run TBC		
---	---------------------	-------------	--	--

<b>TERM DATES</b>	<b>P&amp;C MEETINGS</b>	<b>MUSIC COMMITTEE MEETINGS</b>
Term 1: Wed 29 Jan to Thur 9 Apr  Term 2: Tue 28 Apr to Fri 3 Jul  Term 3: Tue 21 Jul to Fri 25 Sep  Term 4: Mon 12 Oct to Wed 16 Dec	17 August, 21 September, 19 October, AGM 16 November	TBC